
May 5,2010 

Jeff R. Derouen 
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd. 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-06 1 5 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Re: Marion County Water District 
Case No. 2009-00540 
Information Request Time Extension 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

I am assisting the Marion County Water District as it pursues the above referenced 
increase in iionrecurring charges. The PSC issued an information request on April 29, 
2010 and required that a response be submitted within 15 days. The information required 
is quite substantial and will take a rather extensive amount of effort to prepare. The 
difficulty has been compounded given that the District’s service area was hard hit by the 
recent flooding. Much of the District’s resources are focused on correcting the damage 
arid restoring service to its customers. The current situation will most likely result in the 
District being unable to meet the 15 day response tirnelirie. Being as such, we are 
requesting a thirty (30) day extension to submit the requested information. 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please advise. 

/ Lee Mudd, E.1.T 

/j Im 

cc: James L. Mudd, Manager 
Marion Cou~ity Water District 
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